
 
 

 

 

 

Hello Lowell Families and Community! 

A big thank you to all the families who came out for the Title Night at Lundy Elementary. 
The five winners will get their prizes as soon as they are delivered.  

There will continue to be a few basketball games and wrestling tournaments over the 
holiday break, however, the district will be closed otherwise.  

Saturday, December 18, from 9am-12pm is the toy giveaway in the Lundy gym. There 
are some amazing donations for children in the community. We have also received a 
very generous donation from United Way to help some of our families in the community 
during the holidays. This season also saw a giving tree at Stomping Grounds. Some 
kiddos in need will see some extra special gifts this Christmas. For all of the ways this 
community comes together to care for and support each other, the Lowell School 
District continues to be in awe. Thank you.  

Please remember to look out for our beautiful new facilities. A lot of hard work has gone 
into the beautification of, and safety features enhancing, our buildings. If you see or 
hear of someone harming our facilities or grounds, let us know. This includes the 
dumping of trash and vandalism. We are doing our best to make sure that Lowell 
School District is a point of pride for our community.  

To give our staff a much-deserved winter break, we will not be turning on the track 
lights. We know that this is a service to our community, therefore we are in the process 
of putting the lights on a timer so that our community doesn’t have to go without. But 
until then, we will have to take a short break and they will be back on in the new year! 

To all our families and community, it has been a pleasure to serve you and work with 
you the past year. We have overcome challenges, worked through hardships, and 
excelled together. Wishing you the happiest of holidays and the happiest of new years! 

As always, stay safe, healthy, and kind!  


